From:

To: Planning Panels - Northern Beaches
Subject: Appropriately designed development essential for Robertson Rd
Date: Friday, 10 December 2021 9:53:17 AM

Please do what you can to ensure that the approval has appropriate restrictions on height,
shadowing, garages etc as demanded by hundreds of passionate Newport supporters.

Yours sincerely,
Bronwyn Brooks
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